
Results of the Bush Dinner Meeting held 18 May 2021 
 
We are really pleased that there is interest in the community to keep this initiative going as we know 
it delivers very positive social and economic impact to our community.  
 
Key Points: 
 

1. The Queensland Government’s recent announcements state that outdoor events with no 
dancing are permitted to operate without a COVID Safe Event Checklist or a COVID Safe 
Event Plan.   

2. The consensus from the meeting is that the price should rise to $20 per person 
3. Council will establish an online ticketing platform through Eventbrite for the bush dinner 

season so that travellers will be able to purchase their tickets weeks in advance. 
4. Online ticketing numbers will be capped at 100. 
5. Council staff will continue to assist with these events however we are not currently able to 

operate the bus.  
 
To cover the peak season, we need to cater for 13 nights which hinges on the number of groups that 
wish to host/cater.  
 
If we could please have a definitive answer by COB Monday 24th May 2021 with a date preference 
out of the following remaining dates:  
 
June  
7th – Lion’s Ladies  
14th  
21st  
28th  
 
July  
5th  
12th  
19th 
26th  - P and C  
 
August 
2nd 
9th  - Julia Creek RSL 
16th 
23rd 
30th  
 
Thank you all for your support. 
 

- Georgia Crocker 


